
 

 
 Anne Pancella <annepancella@yahoo.com> 

04/02/2003 11:45:50 PM 
 

To: Lorraine D. Hunt OIRA ECON GUIDE/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: OMB Draft Guidelines 
 
 
Anne Pancella 
930 Ellendale St. 
Kalamazoo, MI 49006 
 
 
April 2, 2003 
 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Lorraine Hunt 
Office of Management and Budget, NEOB 
Room 10202, 725 17th Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20503 
 
 
Dear Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs Hunt: 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
I am shocked that anyone would think that the life of an older person 
is worth less than that of a younger.  I believe this is a pretext to cut 
health and safety standards to make money for some people, and I am 
strongly opposed to this.  Please reconsider this analysis. 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Anne Pancella 
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